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Question: 
 
Senator McLUCAS: Minister, how many times have you visited the Barton office?  
Senator Scullion: I would have to take that on notice, but a lot.  
Senator McLUCAS: A lot? Ten? Fifteen?  
Senator Scullion: Yes, something like that.  
Senator McLUCAS: And how many times have you visited the Woden office?  
Senator Scullion: Probably more.  
Senator McLUCAS: Okay. If you could take those on notice, that would be good. 
 
Answer: 
 
Between September 2013 and December 2014, Minister Scullion has visited the Barton office 
of the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet on two occasions and the Woden office 
of the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet on eight occasions. 
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